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Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 

January 24, 2025 
 
Dear BridgeWater Homeowner or Resident, 
 
The Bridgewater HOA Board of Directors would like to wish all of you a healthy, happy, peaceful and prosperous 
2025.  At our 2024 HOA annual meeting homeowners elected the nominees who had volunteered to serve on the 
HOA Board in 2025.  The elected 2025 HOA Board representatives and their roles are: 

 Linda Henderson, President 
 Kristin Bender, Vice President 
 Nichole Brennan, Vice President 
 Ron Jones, Vice President  
 Jimmy Lee, Vice President  
 Tom Rumph, Treasurer 
 Bob Klein, Secretary 

 
In 2025 the Board kindly requests your cooperation with the following procedural and maintenance items. 
 
 Please ensure that all exterior holiday decor is removed from your home by January 31, 2025. 
 
 Register/Use the website, "ReserveMyCourt", to schedule tennis court usage. 

o Search Google for "ReserveMyCourt", register your information, and select Bridgewater as your 
court preference.  Once registered, click on My Reservations, then click on "create new reservation", 
and it will bring up our calendar.  Should you have any questions, email 
Bridgewater.JohnsCreek@gmail.com for assistance. 

 
 Everyone is reminded that parking at the Clubhouse is only to be used for recreational or clubhouse 

activities (pool, tennis courts, clubhouse reservations, etc.).  Recently we issued warning letters to several 
vehicles parked in the clubhouse lot that are not using the community facilities.  If you have any questions 
regarding this policy, please contact the HOA Board via email. 

 
 The Board has received numerous complaints from homeowners and our landscaping company, 

regarding pet waste in our common areas.  We kindly ask that you pick up any pet droppings, and dispose 
of them properly, while walking your dog in the BridgeWater community. 
  

Jimmy Lee has agreed to be our VP coordinating Social events.  He has some great ideas, but cannot do this 
alone.  He is looking for volunteers to serve on the BridgeWater Social Committee.  If you are interested, please 
email your name and contact information to Bridgewater.JohnsCreek@gmail.com. 
 
We encourage all residents to review the Bridgewater website for pertinent information and upcoming events.  
Our website is https://www.bridgewaterjohnscreek.com. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Linda Henderson 
Bridgewater HOA-President 
 


